Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

18th September, 1935.

to lMr. Caldwell's letter of the
regarding the re
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starboard, referred

in conmnexion with

I now enclose a copy

heer } he Sol the
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subjJect, and

to furnish me wl any commnents he may have
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Secretary

The Surveyors,




